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Dear Sir,

Please cancel our application for orior authorization dated October 4,1993.

Upon receipt of your letter dated December 6,1993 the University of Illinois Nuclear
Reactor Laboratory has reevaluated compliance with 10 CFR 20.1302 (b) (1).

.,

Integrated dose measurements and occupancy times were taken into account and
documented to the effect that the University of Illinois Nuclear Reactor Laboratory is in
compliance with the 0.1 rem limit in accordance with 10 CFR 20.1302 (b) (1).

The information gathered to show compliance is on file and available for review at our
facility. ;

Thank you for your time dedicated to this matter. If there are any questions concerning
our compliance with 10 CFR 20.1302 (b) (1) please feel free to contact me at 217-333-
7755.

Respectfully,

-

Richard L. IIolm
Reactor Supervisor !
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